

September 27, 1998

Michael A. Collins Electrical Inspector City of Portland 389 Congress Street Portland, Me. 04101

Dear Mr. Collins:

Enclosed is a section of the house that we are going to build here at the high school. I would like to install the sub- panel, flush mounted, in the wall that is indicated on the plan. The width of this wall is 3 feet - 6 inches wide. The panel would be centered horizontally in the wall.

Please contact me with your approval or any concerns that you have about my choice of location for this sub-panel.

I can be reached at:

Portland Arts and Technology High School 196 Allen Ave. Portland, Maine 04092

Tel: 874-8165 (between 7:15 A.M. and 2:15 P.M.)

Fax: 874-8170

Thank You for your assistance concerning this matter.

Sincerely Yours,

John R. Aresta Electricity Teacher

John Q. aresta

